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Support WEST-HERR FORD, our club’s sponsor 

Thank You to Gregg Zim-

merman for all the articles 

contributed to our news-

letter, we would only have 

one page without him!  

The  

Next Meeting 

is the 

Road Rally 

On Oct. 9 

Secretary’s Report:  
   It’s hard to believe summer is over 
already!  Our September meeting was 
the club picnic held at Byrnie and Paul 
Schonhart’s – our thanks to Byrnie 
and Chef Paul for hosting the pic-
nic!!!  We enjoyed good food, good 
times and as always good friends.  At 
the meeting the car show was re-
viewed.  The possibility of moving our 
car show to West Herr Used Cars on 
Transit Rd. Williamsville (the old Sat-
urn dealership) was brought up as a 
new option.  Other topics discussed 
were a club web site which new club 
member Don Vincent offered to look 
into (our Thanks to Don and there will 
information regarding this at our up-
coming meeting!) and the election of 
club officers for the 2012 year.  
   Our October meeting is our 4th An-
nual Brandy Kubik road rally sched-
uled for Sunday Oct 9th, hosted this 
year by Sheila and Bruno Lombardo.   
As previously announced the rally 
starting time is 10:30a - meeting place 
– Main Post Office parking lot 1200 
William Street Buffalo between Bailey 
and Fillmore.  There is a $10 event fee 
per person.  Please plan for the 
weather as there will be some time 
spent outdoors. Win or lose the rally is 
always a good time – hope you all will 
join us for the fun!!!  See you at the 
rally!-Lorrie S. 

 

 

 
 

ENJOY 

 

THOSE 

 

BIRDS! 

OFFICERS 
 

President 

Rich DeMarco  861-7557 
E-mail       rfd1123@yahoo.com 

 

Vice-President 
Gregg Zimmerman 633-1396 
E-mail         classicarz@aol.com 

     
Secretary 

Lorrie Schueler     688-4605   
E-mail      birdnest72@aim.com     

   

Treasurer 
Wendee Lorbeer   633-8433 
E-mail  

mathwendee@gmail.com 

 

CTCI Rep 
Bill Schueler         688-4605 
E-mail      birdnest72@aim.com 

 

VTCI Rep 
Gregg Zimmerman 633-1396 
E-mail         classicarz@aol.com 

 

Club Historians 
Bill & Nancy Crane  

 

 

Tech Editor 
Art Lorbeer           633-8433 
E-Mail  

 artlorbeer@roadrunner.com  

 

Newsletter Editor 
Brandy Kubik        312-0809 
E-Mail    joepk113@yahoo.com 



Directions: The Post Office where the Brandy Kubik Memorial Road Rally will start is at 1200 William 

St., Buffalo. It can be reached from the Thruway by exiting on to Bailey Ave. Start time is 10:30 and its impor-
tant to be on time. This is always a great time. 


